
In Adopting Harsh Tactics, No Inquiry Into Past Use 
Tuesday, 21 April 2009 23:00 - 

In a series of high-level meetings in 2002, without a single dissent from cabinet members or
lawmakers, the United States for the first time officially embraced the brutal methods of
interrogation it had always condemned.

This extraordinary consensus was possible, an examination by The New York Times shows,
largely because no one involved investigated the gruesome origins of the techniques they were
approving with little debate.
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http://www.nytimes.com/2009/04/22/us/politics/22detain.html?_r=1&ref=global-home

